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2017-2018 Slate of Officers 
 
The Nominations Committee of the GNOAC of Sigma 
Kappa has approved the following slate of officers 
for consideration by the membership: 
 

 President – Nadia Madary  

 VP of Membership – Colleen Timmons  

 VP of Finance - Mindy LaBrosse  

 VP of Communication - Amanda Woolery  

 VP of Programming – Lisa Armstrong  

 VP of Philanthropy - Anna Granen  

 Collegiate/Alumni Relations Liaison – Ashley Fuselier 

 Panhellenic Delegate - Lyle Williams  

 
 These nominations will be voted upon and the 
 induction of officers will be held at the May 25th  
 formal meeting.  In addition to the officer reports  
 the agenda will include an update to the GNOAC 
 by-laws, goals for the upcoming year, and 
membership renewal & dues.  
 
GNOAC By-Laws Update 
The proposed changes to the GNOAC bylaws were 
approved by the Executive Committee in March  
2017 and are presented to the GNOAC membership  
at this time for review.  The bylaws were last updated   

in 2003 and are being updated at this time to  
address changes in position & duties of officers  
as well as general operations.  Attached for your  
review are both a redline and final copy  
of the proposed bylaw revisions.  These will be  
voted on at the formal meeting to be held on  
May 25th. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

Upcoming Events 
 
 

Greater New Orleans Alumnae 
Panhellenic Annual Banquet 

April 26, 2017 
6:00 pm 

Porter & Luke’s 
1517 Metairie Road 
Metairie, Louisiana 

 
 
 

Formal Meeting 
May 25, 2017 

6:00 pm 
Colleen Timmons’ home 

4452 Trudy Avenue 
Jefferson, LA  70121 

 
 
 

Be on the lookout for the 
evites for upcoming events, 
and don’t forget to RSVP! 

 
 

Share with Your Sisters! 
 

Do you have a special event coming up - getting married, new baby, starting 
a new business venture, job promotion, etc.?   We would love to hear from 
you about these monumental occasions!   Have you recently gotten together 
with some of your alumni sisters?   Please share special occasions and 
gatherings with us and send us photos of your get-togethers.  We can post 
these events on our social media sites or possibly even get these entered in 
The Triangle publication.  Inquiring minds, namely those Sigma K’s, want to 
know what’s going on with you! 
 

Contact our VP of Communications, Amanda Woolery, with any information 

regarding current activities.  She can be reached at sk.gnoac@gmail.com.   

  
Membership Renewal! 
 
The new membership forms will be available following the May 25th meeting 
These will be sent out via email and available on the GNOAC website at 
http://skgnoac.wix.com/nola.  Members will be able to pay their dues via 
PayPal on the website or may mail in a check with their membership form. 
 
Don’t forget to also check out the website for the event calendar, photos of 
recent activities as well as for membership renewal information! 
http://skgnoac.wix.com/nola.    

 
 

  

Contact Us 
 
Chapter website: http://skgnoac.wix.com/nola  
Chapter email: sk.gnoac@gmail.com  

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/46034472476/ 
Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/sigmakappa_gnoac/  
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